
From: Walt <beaveru6a@gmail.com> 
Date: February 21, 2015 at 4:25:12 PM PST 
To: "james.labar@state.or.us" <james.labar@state.or.us> 
Subject: Atvs on road 

I live in a rural county (Harney ) and use a atv/utv  on gravel and paved roads quite a lot so I am 
concerned that if this bill passes to restrict our driving on paved roads would effect me greatly ranching 
is the main business out here and you might have a highway going right through your property so you 
need to drive across the highway or down it to do your work and a atv/utv has become the best way to 
do the work on the ranches, people here are quite responsible in there activities being raised at an early 
age to do a grown ups work 
Thankyou, 
Sincerely, 
Walt Sitz 
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